
FPC SUREBONDER GLUE GUN  
EXCHANGE PROGRAM 

 
 
 

FPC will send your customer a new FPC glue gun at no charge  
in exchange for their 3M gun**** (in good working condition), 

with purchase of FPC glue sticks. 
 

For questions about this program, please contact your  
FPC Sales Representative at 800-860-3838. 
Rick Warner ext. 252 or Pam Garrity ext. 226 

 

To receive Pro2-220HT                   Customer commits to 2 
  (220 Watts)    cases FPC Glue Sticks 
 
To receive Pro8000A or Pro2-220* Customer commits to 3 
 (180/220 Watts)    cases FPC Glue Sticks 
 
To receive Pro9700A or Pro450** Customer commits to 5 
 (300/400 Watts-Temp. control) cases FPC Glue Sticks 
 
* In exchange for Polygun TCÒ, Polygun TCÒ with QuadrackÒ, 

 Polygun LTÒ, Polygun LTÒ with QuadrackÒ 

** In exchange for Polygun ECÒ 

 
****Call if customer has a different brand gun to exchange so we can recommend our 
replacement. 

 
FPC will invoice the new glue gun as a regular order, then issue a 
credit memo for the same when we receive the 3M glue gun from you 
or your customer. Please contact us for a return authorization 
number in order for FPC to correctly invoice and credit the new glue 
gun. 

 

FPC Corporation 355 Hollow Hill Drive, Wauconda, IL  60084   
Phone:  800-860-3838 In Illinois: 847-487-4583 Fax: 847-487-0174 

 
www.surebonder.com      e-mail: sales@surebonder.com 


